



Newsletter Friday 12th July 2019

Aim Aspire Achieve

THEME – COLLABORATION Sharing Supportive Co-operative



Dear Parents and Carers

Wind in the Willows

What an absolute treat it was to see all the Y3, Y4 and Y5 children collaborate in such a magnificent way to produce this stunning performance. The dress rehearsal on Monday was shown to the children and two local photographers were invited to capture the moment. Watch out for the Crediton Courier and the Okehampton Times this week to see the pics! On Tuesday the matinee performance was very well received and our special volunteers stayed to enjoy a cup of tea and a slice of cake after. Then the final show on Wednesday evening was completely sold out! The children all performed brilliantly and were an absolute credit to the school. Each and every role was carefully assigned to meet the varied talents of the individuals – the teachers know you so well!



Thank you to Mrs Ware, Miss Ruby, Mrs Fee, Mrs Day (and Marie), Mrs Grant, Mrs Bowles and Mrs Prole (and Sadie). It was a mammoth task to prepare for this performance, which included 69 pupils, and the youngest are only 7. The staff took on this challenge despite the additional pressures placed on them and worked so hard. The reward was evident in the faces of our young performers! Well done and thank you for all your support at home. We look forward to next year!

Community Board on the Website

I am delighted to announce that we have a new community page on our school website. This page is for school and community events and will be linked to this newsletter as appropriate. If you would like an event to be included on the community page please contact me for further details. Please be aware that we can only include events that we deem of interest to the school community, and that we are not permitted to use the community page for the promotion of private businesses. I hope you enjoy viewing the page to see what is happening locally to interest you and your family. Enjoy! I will keep this up-dated regularly. http://www.ntcps.co.uk/north-tawton-community-events/

Y6 SATs

Well done to Mr Foreman and Y6 who received their test results earlier this week. We could not have asked any more of Mr Foreman and his support team, who worked so hard in the lead-up to the final Y6 tests, preparing them well. This particular cohort had a considerable amount of pressure placed on them to perform well and they did their absolute best.

Y6 enjoyed their leavers' party on Friday night and went home very wet and well fed. A fitting end to a busy and productive year! One more week to go for these pupils. Actually, as they are on their residential visit next week, there are technically only two more full school days before they leave their primary education and enter Y7. I look forward to seeing you at the special Y6 Leavers' Assembly on Thursday 18th at 2pm.

Finally...

One more week to go!

Have a good weekend.

Miss Chauhan

Monday 15th July	Residential trip to Beam House
Tuesday 16 th July	Residential trip to Beam House
Wednesday 17 th July	Residential trip to Beam House
Thursday 18th July	
Friday 19 th July	Little Seedlings
	9–11am in school hall
	Y6 Leavers' Assembly 2pm

Okehampton Rotary Club



From: Rtn. David Potter
1 Upcott Valley
Okehampton
Devon
EX20 1UX
T. 07513006180
E. dave.potter1948@hotmail.co.uk

Rotary Club of Okehampton

Primary Schools' Photographic Competition 2019 "For budding photographers"

We invite you to participate in this annual competition the theme for this year is:

"THROUGH MY EYES".

The Rotary club will provide prize money of £15, £10 and £5 for your own in-school competition in September. You would then submit your best 3 entries to a "between schools" competition for which the prizes are £30, £20 and £10 as well as up to 3 "highly commended" prizes of £5 each. The school which submits the winning entry will also receive a digital camera.

Rules:

- 1. Please complete and return the entry form as soon as possible.
- Entries should normally be submitted in Digital format, as a JPG file, but a good A4 print will be acceptable.
- 3. The name, age of pupil and school should be clearly written on the back of the entry (N.B. not the position in the school competition)
- Closing date for photographs to be entered to the final is Monday 7th October 2019 to be delivered or sent to
 - David Potter address above. Entries can be made by post on a memory card or stick or e-mail attachment.
- 5. The final will be judged by Rotary Club members at the meeting on Thursday 17th October 2019 with the results posted as soon as possible after that.

